
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

After school clubs’ noticeboard 
All clubs run until 4pm at Holt Road and 4.20pm at Mill Lane 

Day Holt Road Mill Lane 

Monday   

Tuesday Board games – 
with Mr Williams 
Olympics – with 
Miss Mooney 

Recorders – (lunchtimes) 
with Miss Blyth 

Wednesday  African drumming (Y5/6) – 
starts 10th May with Miss 
Starling 
Formula Goblin – with Miss 
Blyth & Mr Patient 
Dance Club – with Cat 

Thursday World Art - with 
Mrs Gulley 

Singing – starts 11th May 
with Miss Starling 
Mathletics with Mr Endall 
Korfball – starts 4th May – 
with Miss Greenwood 

Friday   

Friday 21st April 

 Diary Dates 
 

Monday 24th April 
Keyboard/piano lessons at Mill Lane 
Y5 and 6 NSPCC workshops 
6pm – Horsford Consultation Meeting re: Federation 
at Mill Lane 
 
Tuesday 25th April 
Music lessons at Holt Road 
 
Wednesday 26th April 
Drum lessons at Mill Lane 
 
Thursday 27th April 
Year 6 visit to Theatre Royal 
 
Friday 28th April 
Parent Reading – 8.45am – 8.55am – Year R, 1&2 
Year 2 visit to Time and Tide museum 
 
 

        House Points this week      House Point totals so far this year 
1st: Holkham – 250                 1st: Holkham - 80 

        2nd: Felbrigg - 227           2nd: Sandringham - 74 
                                                       3rd: Sandringham – 226              3rd: Blickling - 61 
                                                       4th: Blickling - 157                           4th: Felbrigg - 47 

Attendance Award 
Well done to class 34L who have had 99.49% attendance this week! 

 
Celebration Certificates 

Joshua Berritt-Cordoba, Summer Canham, Oscar Coleman, Jake Cook, Dylan Perry, Lucia King,  
Chayce Evans, Talia Morrison, Cody Starling and Willow Goldie. 

Merit Awards: 
Well done to Mia Kirby who completed her Year 6 Merit Card and received her merit medal at the end of last term. 

Just a note….. 
 

Welcome back 

We would like to welcome all of the children back for the Summer Term 
here at Horsford. We have lots of exciting events planned to enhance 
the children’s learning and are looking forward to some good weather to 
allow us to hold our usual sporting events later in the term. Please find 
attached the most up to date version of the parent planner for the rest of 
this year. As always if you have any questions or concerns please come 
in and see us. 
 
Staff Update 

We would like to say congratulations to Mrs Fuller who gave birth to a 
baby girl on Monday 17th April. She has been named Evelyn and 
weighed a healthy 8lb 4oz. We wish Mr and Mrs Fuller all the best with 
their new addition to their family. Mrs Fuller has contacted us to ask if 
we can say thank you on her behalf to those parents who gave her gifts 
before she went on maternity leave – she was very touched by the 
overwhelming amount of presents she received. Thank you. 
 
NSPCC Visit 

Hayley, from the NSPCC, visited us on Thursday to deliver an assembly 
on both sites explaining how children can access help if they have 
anything they are worried about. She asked the children who they might 
talk to if they had a problem and we discussed who a “trusted adult” 
might be. The children said they would talk to their parents, 
grandparents, teachers or other adults at school. Hayley then told them 
about Childline, the national phone line that is run by the NSPCC, which 
children can access 24 hrs a day, 7 days a week. The children were told 
they can phone this number for free from any phone and talk to a 
trusted adult, if they didn’t feel they had one to talk to in person. The 
children were given a way to help remember the Childline phone 
number 08001111, by using actions with their hands. See if the children 
can teach you the actions! As this is such an important charity we have 
agreed to help raise money for the NSPCC through a sponsored event. 
Please see the letter given out today which explains what we are going 
to do on each site. The children have also been given their sponsor 
forms to bring home. The class with the most sponsor forms sent back 
to school will be awarded a certificate for best class participation.  
 
Year 5 Boys’ Football Team 

Congratulations to the Year 5 boys’ football team who have played 
brilliantly this term and as such came joint 1st along with Old Catton in 
the Steve Hayman Cup. A great win boys! And well done to Mrs Cooke 
for her hard work throughout the term. 

 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PTA News 
 

PTA Meeting 
Our next PTA meeting is on Thursday 25th 

May at 6.45pm at Mill Lane. We will be 
discussing the Summer Fete so all 

parents/carers are welcome! 
 

Ladies Night 80s disco 
Tickets are now on sale through either 

office or Chloe and Cassie Green for this 
event on Saturday 13th May.  

 
Summer Fayre 

Keep Saturday 1st July free as it is our 
annual summer fayre. We have lots of 

exciting stalls and events planned – more 
information to follow soon. 

 
If you are able to offer help to the PTA 
please contact our chair Sue Smith via 

email at horsfordprimarypta@gmail.com 
or the office at 

office@horsford.norfolk.sch.uk 
 

 

Church News 
 

Our new theme for Collective Worship this 
half term is Forgiveness. Reverend Margaret 

visited us on Wednesday to introduce the 
value to the children through an assembly 
on both sites. We are looking forward to 
exploring this theme throughout the next 

few weeks. 
 

In today's Open the Book session, some 
children from 6B helped the team tell the 

story. 
 

The story was from the Old Testament and 
was about Daniel, Shadrach, Meshach and 

Abednego. Daniel and his friends wanted to 
do what God wanted them to do and so 

refused to eat food that they thought was 
sacred. Daniel said that they should only eat 

vegetables and water for ten days. At the 
end of the ten days, Daniel and his friends 

were healthier than other people.  
 

 
 

The story shows us that we should do what 
is right.  

 
It can be found in the book of  
Daniel, Chapter 1 Verses 6-20 
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Visit our School website at: 
 

http://www.horsfordprimaryschool.co.uk/ 
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